Richard Smith

From: Steven.Livingstone@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk

Sent: 04 July 2008 14:42

To: richard.smith@moray.gsx.gov.uk

Subject: RE: PA 08/01369/FUL demolish remains of existing cottage and replace with traditionally

designed 1 1/2 storey dwellinghouse at Tomnaglien Cottage, Ballindalloch.

Richard

Apologies for not responding to you but I can confirm that Transport
Scotland do not require to be consulted on this application.

Regards

Steven Livingstone
Transport Scotland

————— Original Message-----

From: Richard Smith [mailto:richard.smith@moray.gsx.gov.uk]

Sent: 25 June 2008 17:17

To: Livingstone S (Steven)

Subject: PA 08/01369/FUL demolish remains of existing cottage and
replace with traditionally designed 1 1/2 storey dwellinghouse at
Tomnaglien Cottage, Ballindalloch.
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Steven,

We're currently registering the above application and wonder whether
formal

consultation with yourselves is required on the basis of a potential
material increase in traffic entering the trunk road. The application is
for

the erection of a dwelling that will access onto a minor unclassified
road,

which then joins onto the A95 trunk road at two points 1.5km to the
north

and 2.5km to the west. The road itself serves 13 other houses and the
Glenfarclass distillery. Please advise whether you wish to be consulted.

An extract of the application drawings is attached.
Recards,

Richard Smith

Planning Officer
Development Management
tel 01343 563256

fax 01343 563263
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Moray Council Web address: http://www.moray.gov.uk
Main switchboard: 01343 543451

The contents of this e-mail and any attachments ('this e-mail')
are confidential and intended solely for the addressee.

If this e-mail has been sent to you by mistake, please notify
postmaster@moray.gov.uk as soon as possible; you should then
delete this e-mail from your computer.



